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Hello,
This is in regards to tomorrow’s hearing for     2023100649 West Olympia Plat. 
Our property borders the land with the proposed development. We have many concerns and
strongly oppose it being developed. 
We are concerned about our backyard turning into a major construction site. We bought our
house because it is private and safe. We are raising two toddlers and we are opposed to a road
being put in at our back fence line. We are concerned about the stress of living next to an
ongoing construction site. 
We are concerned about our houses value going down. 
We are very concerned about all the added traffic in our neighborhood. We have small streets
that don’t seem able to handle all the additional traffic. 
We oppose the environmental impact it will have. There are migratory birds in a pond right next
to the property. 
There is lots of wildlife in the area. 
I oppose this development. 
Thank you,
Kara 
Sent from my iPhone
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